
VFW Auxiliary, Department of IN, Inc. 

Auxiliary Membership 

To the Members of VFW Auxiliary, Department of IN, Inc, 

08/18/2022 

As you are aware, our great Department is entitled to our own National Council 

Member office that serves a two-year term. We will be voting on a new National 

Council Member Area C at the June Convention in 2023. 

With the support of the 4th District VFW Auxiliary, and my home Auxiliary 2749 

Kendallville, I am announcing my candidacy for the National Council Member 

Area C office for the 2023-2025 term. 

This position requires knowledge of the Bylaws, to act as a liaison between 

National Headquarters and our Department, and to act in the best interests of 

Indiana on the National level. 

My experiences in this organization include Department President in the 2017-

2018 year, all chairs leading up to the Presidency, serving as your Membership 

Chairman for the Department several times, serving in all positions on the District 

and Auxiliary levels, and being your Department Assistant Treasurer for the last 

several years. 

I look forward to speaking with you regarding my candidacy and the position of 

National Council Member Area C. Please feel free to reach out to me at any time. 

My contact information is listed below. 

Thank you, 

Jill Wilson 

540 Lane 250 C Lake Pleasant 

Orland, IN 46766 


